
                        MEMORANDUM OF LAW


DATE:     November 13, 1985


TO:       Bruce Herring, Risk Management Director


FROM:     City Attorney


SUBJECT:  Issues Concerning Long-Term Disability


    THIS MEMORANDUM OF LAW IS CONFIDENTIAL.


                                  JOHN W. WITT, City Attorney


                                  By


                                      John M. Kaheny


                                      Deputy City Attorney
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